KFOX 1470

AM STEREO

NovEMBER 29, 13R6

CarL W, DABELSTEIN
8209 WesT 7&TH STREET
OVERLAND PARK, KS 66204

DEAR CARL,

THANK YOU FOR YOUR RECENT LETTER TO US REPORTING YOUR PICKING US
UP AS FAR NORTH AS KANSAS. WE OCCASIONALLY HAVE PEOPLE COMPLAINING TO
US RIGHT HERE IN ABILENE THAT THEY CAN'T PICK US UP!

THIS LETTER SERVES AS VERIFICATION THAT YOU DID RECEIVE OUR STATION
AT THE TIMES INDICATED (5:01 10 5:05 am Novemeer 10TH, 1986)

WE ARE ENCLOSING A BUMPER STICKER., [HANKS AGAIN FOR YOUR LETTER AND KEEP
US TUNED IN WHEN YOU CAN.
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